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Minnesota Department of Human Services
Child Care Assistance Program
December 18, 2023

Sarah Mathias, Director
Anoka County Community Social Service and Behavioral Health Department
Sarah.Mathias@anokacountymn.gov


This letter is to notify you that your agency’s 2024 - 2025 County and Tribal Child Care Fund Plan has been approved by the Minnesota Department of Human Services (DHS).

If we have misconstrued or overlooked some provision of the agency’s plan that is inconsistent with the law governing Child Care Assistance or DHS policies applicable to this program, we reserve the right to require the county/tribe to amend the plan.

All changes to your agency’s plan must be submitted as plan amendments to your DHS Policy Specialist or to dhs.ccap@state.mn.us  

Thank you for your agency’s continued support and cooperation in making the Child Care Assistance Program a successful support for families and children in Minnesota.  If you have questions or need technical assistance, please contact your DHS Policy Specialist or our office dhs.ccap@state.mn.us.

Sincerely,

Tikki Brown
Assistant Commissioner
Children and Family Services


CC: Terri Hoffman, Terri.Hoffman@anokacountymn.gov
      Patrick McFarland, PMcfarland@accap.org
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